Episode 17 – VA SPRUCE
Veterans Affairs Secure, Performant, Reliable, and User Centered Experiences (SPRUCE) IDIQ
This a quick hit on a VA program. The Department of Veterans Affairs is looking for a contract under the program heading of Secure, Performant, Reliable, and User Centered Experiences (SPRUCE)
The SPRUCE IDIQ is designed to ensure that the VA has streamlined access to the modern commercial services it needs to deliver excellent products to its internal and external users. This is a Service-Disabled Veteran-Owned Small Business set-aside with an anticipated value of as much as $2.7B.
To successfully deliver these products, the VA needs the ability to obtain commercial delivery services that are supported by teams with capabilities in:
•	Software development and operation
•	Technical advising and architecture planning
•	Service design and user research studies
•	Data science and data analytics
•	Product support operations
SPRUCE will provide a single point of contact for the VA to acquire these services, which helps to streamline the procurement process and ensure that the VA gets the best possible value for its investment. SPRUCE will be a valuable resource for the VA as it modernizes its digital infrastructure. 
There is some ambiguity as to when the VA will release the final RFP but it could be as early as the next 30-60 days. SPRUCE ensures that the VA has streamlined access to the modern commercial services it needs to deliver excellent products to its internal and external users. This is a Service-Disabled Veteran-Owned Small Business set-aside with an anticipated value of as much as $2.7B.
To successfully deliver these products, the VA needs the ability  to obtain commercial delivery services that are supported by teams with capabilities in:
•	Software development and operation
•	Technical advising and architecture planning
•	Service design and user research studies
•	Data science and data analytics
•	Product support operations
SPRUCE will provide a single point of contact for the VA to acquire these services, which helps to streamline the procurement process and ensure that the VA gets the best possible value for its investment.
SPRUCE will be a valuable resource for the VA as it modernizes its digital infrastructure. 
There is some ambiguity as to when the VA will release the final RFP but it could be as early as the next 30-60 days. There will be up to eight awards under NAICS 541519, Other Computer Related Services
